Southwestern Hills Neighborhood Association
Board Meeting – March 16, 2020
6:00 PM  -Online report due to virus restrictions
Meeting reports will be sent online to all Board members.
Board minutes from February 17, 2020 will be sent for Board approval.   
The General Meeting scheduled for April 2nd will be cancelled with a new date being set.  Options will depend school meeting restrictions.

Polk County Government sent messages stating Community Betterment Grants are on hold and will not be processed at this time.  Grants may also be cancelled for this year.

Our website (swhna.com) billing is due. The yearly cost is $239.88 plus $16.79 tax. That is $21.39 a month.  I feel this is worth it and needed. An added cost for an SSL certificate was also due.  This is a government requirement on all website that are 3 years or older. The 2-year cost of this is $127.98. If our website is redesigned this cost would be in included and be cheaper. The website and SSL certificate payment was sent, but we may look at a redesign in the next couple years. 
A payment of $85.30 for Domain (for 3 years) was sent.  We need to maintain our swhna.com domain.

With your approval, I will also have Jodi (she designed our website before) update our current website with 2019 and 2020 minutes, 2020 paid membership and other items. She has done a lot of past updates for free, but I feel she should be paid for the updates as this may take hours to do. Our website and Facebook (southwestern hills) generates lots of contacts for us.

New business items can be emailed.
The virus has created unchartered areas for all of us.  Stay safe.
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